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  Traffic Advisory 
 

Santa Fe – Guadalupe Bridge Closed 

US 84/285 (St. Francis Drive)   
   

Santa Fe - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) continues bridge rehabilitation 
work on Guadalupe Bridge from milepost 1.380 to milepost 1.640 north of Santa Fe.   
 
On Tuesday, August 7 - US 84/285 (St. Francis Drive) southbound ramp to Guadalupe Street will be 
CLOSED for two weeks.  Traffic will be detoured to Paseo de Peralta for access to Guadalupe Street and 
local businesses.    
 
NMDOT thanks you for your patience during this bridge improvement project. 
 
Drivers are urged to watch for workers in the area, observe traffic control signs and reduce speed to the 
posted speed limit.  Updates on this project will be posted on the New Mexico Department of 
Transportation’s road advisory website, http://nmroads.com/. 
 
 

### 
For more information, contact Rosanne Rodriguez, NMDOT District Five Public Information Officer at 
505-995-7704 or by email at Rosanne.Rodriguez@state.nm.us. 
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